
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hamilton County, OH 
 

8540 Kenwood Road 
Sycamore Twp, OH 

45236-2010 
PH (513) 791-8447 
FX (513) 792-8564 

 
 

 
Board of Trustees 
Tracy Schwegmann 
Tom  Weidman 
Tracy Kellums 
 
Fiscal Officer 
Jonathan T. Deters 
 
Law Director 
Lawrence E. Barbiere 
 
Administrator 
Greg Bickford, AICP 
 
Human Resource 
Manager/Assistant 
Administrator 
Beth Gunderson 
 
Fire Chief 
Rob Penny 
 
Superintendent 
Steve Reutelshofer 
 
Planning & Zoning 
Administrator 
Jeff Uckotter 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

www.sycamoretownship.org 

 
 
 
 

August 27, 2025 
 
 

Re: 2025 Sycamore Township Pavement Preservation Program 
  

 
Dear Resident: 

 
Sycamore Township is pleased to announce the improvements to your street. The project 
will consist of applying asphalt rejuvenation, “Reclamite” , to the existing pavement. 
“Reclamite” is a Surface Treatment that seals, protects and enhances the pavement life.  
 
The construction is scheduled to begin on Tuesday, September 2 and be completed on 
Tuesday, September 9. Please see the opposite side of this letter “Project Information 
Sheet” for the specific project information.  

 
The roadway contractor, Pavement Technology, has been contracted by Sycamore 
Township to perform the necessary construction improvements.  

 
Accordingly, we wish to advise that as with any type of construction, there will be some 
inconveniences in connection with this project. We regret any inconveniences that this work 
might cause you.  All parties involved in this project will take all reasonable efforts to limit these 
inconveniences during the construction of the improvements. 

 
You can assist in making the construction of the improvements a safe undertaking and in 
completing the work as quickly as possible by remembering the following: 
 

- All construction sites can be dangerous. To avoid accidents, please keep 
children and pets away from all construction activities and construction 
equipment. 

 - When the work is scheduled for your street, the Contractor will notify you in 
advance, when the “Street Work” and “No Parking” will occur.  Unfortunately, 
vehicles parked in areas other than those designated for parking MAY BE TOWED 
to allow construction to safely proceed. 

 
- Please obey all “construction notifications” and the “posted traffic signs”. They 

have been placed for the safety and protection of the public and the workers. 
 
Sycamore Township has assigned an inspector to this project to oversee all aspects of 
construction and to assist the property owners.  If at any time you feel that the contractor has 
not given proper attention to your property, or if you have any questions, please notify Mr. 
Mike Gould, Assistant Township Road Superintendent/ Project Manager at (513) 792-7251.  
                                  
We are confident that you will find the enhancements to your neighborhood well worth any 
unavoidable inconveniences that you may encounter.  We truly appreciate your cooperation 
and assistance!   

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Steve Reutelshofer 
Sycamore Township Roadway Superintendent 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


